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To: Tuppy Owen ‘

V PLEASE REPLY TO:-
Dear Tuppy,

Many thanks for your letter and enclosed
“Vision”. I have just returned from a week in Franlkfurt,
where there are official window-display “Eros Centres”
near the main railway station. It is high time spineless
British politicians tackled the subject. You seem to be
doing good work with the Liberals.

I gave some telephone advice to Jones the Sex Shop
owner. Regarding the Web Site, I agree that it must list
all the common law offences mentioned in the SFC draft
law with comments explaining why they must be
repealed. Please confirm by sending me the list with
your comments on each law, which I can then amend.
This is better than me doing the first draft as my
language will be legalese and the descriptions must be
interesting ! When I have received your draft, I can send
you my revisions and we can then, if necessary, meet in
London in August to discuss things.

Best wishes,

Ted Goodman
Chair of CAC
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